
 

 

 

 

Stakeholder briefing 

As you will be only too aware, the numbers of people testing positive for Covid-19 are rising 
across the country. Earlier this week, the Prime Minister announced new measures to try to 
reduce the spread of the virus – measures we must all support. 
 
At present, we remain in standby, ready to care with compassion if we are needed. Should 
the situation change, we will, of course, let you know in line with our activation plan. 
 
Our plans for alternative use during standby are developing well and we hope to have more 
detail to share with you about these in the next few weeks.  Should we need to activate our 
hospital we will be able to stop these services quickly.   Alongside this work, you may have 
noticed that we have been supporting our Severn region network providers by making our 
non-clinical facilities available for training, meetings and other events and will continue to do 
so.   
 
We're making good progress with our 'winterisation' work - we are due to finish the works on 
schedule early next week. We thought you might like to see a few progress shots which 
we've put below. 

  
 

 



Save the date! 
We are delighted to be taking part in the autumn Bristol distinguished lecture series 
with our landlord and host, UWE Bristol. Join us on the evening of 14 October to 
hear panel members discuss 'responding to a national crisis - building the NHS 
Nightingale Hospital Bristol' 
 
Panel members include: 
- Professor Steve West CBE, Vice-Chancellor, President and Chief Executive Officer 
- Marie-Noelle Orzel, former Chief Officer, NHS Nightingale Hospital Bristol 
- Tim Whittlestone, Chief Medical Officer, NHS Nightingale Hospital Bristol 
- David Snell, Operations Director, Kier 
 
The event will take place online to support social distancing and starts at 6.30pm. 
Use the link below to register today! 
 
Register FREE  https://bit.ly/3iHDSYf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: during standby our stakeholder briefings will be fortnightly. 
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